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Daily Notices circulated by the Government Information Office 
 
Friday, 1 May 2020 
 
Contents: 

 Nauru Consul: Brisbane consulate office closure Mon, 4May2020. 

 Museum: Request for donations of Nauru heritage items. 

 

 

Please scroll down for the notices listed above including contact details for each. 

On Behalf of the Republic of Nauru Consulate General, Brisbane, Australia 
 
Brisbane consulate office closure Mon, 4May2020. 
  
This is to advise that the Nauru Consulate office in Brisbane will be closed on Monday, 4 May 2020 
due to the Queensland Labour Day public holiday. 
 
The office will re-open Tuesday, 5 May 2020. 
 

********************** 

On Behalf of the Office of the President (Naoero Museum) 

Request for donations of Nauru heritage items 

The Naoero Museum is asking the public for donations of any Nauruan artefacts, memorabilia, 
mementos or World War II memorabilia. 
 
Donations will be acknowledged. 
 
We thank those Nauruans who have already donated items. 
 
For more information and to donate, please contact Naoero Museum Director of National Heritage 
Horasio Cook at E:  Horasio.cook12418@gmail.com or M: 557 3999. 
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